The Century Farms Neighborhood Association

Notice of Meeting

There will be a Regular Board Meeting of the CFNA on Tuesday, July 12, 2005
at The Naperville Township Offices located at 139 Water Street.

The meeting will begin promptly at 7 p.m. and is scheduled for completion by 9 p.m.
NOTICE OF 
THE REGULAR BOARD MEETING OF
THE CENTURY FARMS NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

Preliminary Agenda:

I. Old Business   
a. Raisanen and Associates progress on pond study.

II. New Business
a. Future Events at Century Farms and their promotion.

b. Chairperson/Committee Volunteer 
III. Adjournment
If you would like to see another topic added to the above agenda, please email the board at
cfna-board@yahoogroups.com with your ideas.

The final agenda will be provided online just prior to the meeting and presented at the meeting.

We look forward to seeing many neighbors at the meeting.
Integrity, Forethought and Neighbor Participation make Century Farms a Great Place to Call Home!
The Naperville Township Offices are located at 139 Water Street.  630-388-4400
